
Sacred Heart Catholic Church and St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 PARISH BULLETIN  
Sacred Heart Church Reverend Dariusz Ziebowicz, S.D.S.  
Rockne, Texas Deacon Roger Muehr (512) 303-3082 St. Mary’s Church 
(512) 321-7991 Deacon Alvin Frerich (512) 303-5202 String Prairie, Texas 
(512) 303-2723 (fax) 4045 FM 535, Bastrop, TX 78602 (830) 839-4580 
shcrockne@hwtx.com http://sacredheart.rocknetx.com https://stmarysp.church 

Hall Rental: Please e-mail sacredhearthallrentals@live.com or call Diana and Mauro Rodriguez, 512-673-7422. 
  Holtman Hall Contracts are posted on the church website, http://sacredheart.rocknetx.com/ 
Baptism: One class is required for parents and sponsors!  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Marriage: A six-month notice is required.  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Pro-Life Coordinator: Linda Kutach Strmiska, 512-560-7197 or lifeatshc@gmail.com.  
Ministry to the Sick: When a parishioner is hospitalized or homebound, please contact the rectory. 
Confessions: Rockne and String Prairie:   A half-hour before Mass on Friday, Saturday and Sunday or by appointment. 
Rosary:  Prayed 30 minutes before Mass. 

 

May 3, 2020 – Fourth Sunday of Easter 
 

Per Bishop Joe Vasquez, effective immediately, there will be no public Masses held at Sacred Heart Church in 
Rockne or at St Mary’s Church in String Prairie.  This means no public Sunday or public daily Masses until 
further notice.  If you go to our parish’s website http://sacredheart.rocknetx.com there is information regarding 
live-streamed Masses for your remote participation and Spiritual Communion. 
 
All homebound visits are called off.  If there is an emergency, please contact the office, 512-321-7991 and 
leave a message.  (Father Dariusz) 
 
Due to COVID-19, the Spring Festival originally scheduled for May 17, has been canceled.  (Parish Council) 
 
Please consider continuing to make your Sunday offering while we are unable to attend mass due to COVID-
19.  Offerings can be made by mail or using the new Online Giving Portal.  The Online Giving Portal is 
available as a link from the Sacred Heart Church website main page.  Simply click on the link and then click on 
the "Offering" button.  You will be given the opportunity to make a one-time or recurring gift.  When you have 
entered all the information, scroll down to the "Continue" button and click it.  You will be asked for credit card or 
bank information to complete the gift.  The Online Giving Portal is hosted and managed by Our Sunday Visitor.  
None of your gift information is stored or managed by Sacred Heart Church.  If you wish to send your offering 
by mail, send your offering to the rectory (no cash please, checks only). 
Sacred Heart Church 
4045 FM 535 
Bastrop, TX 78602 
If you require assistance, send an email to books@stmarysp.church (we are sharing administration resources 
during this period). 
 
We wish a special happy birthday to Eva Friske on the occasion of her 83rd birthday, which she celebrates on 
May 5.  May God bless you and keep you for many more years. (Fr. Dariusz) 

 
May 9 Statue: Lester Bartsch Family   
May 10 Statue: Theresa Shumake   
 Chalice: Ovon Goertz 
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue or Chalice home, don’t feel obligated.  But for your safety, please sanitize 
after receiving and before returning. 
 

St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 

May 10 Statue: Chevy & Jody Pruitt   
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue home, don’t feel obligated.  But for your safety, please sanitize after 
receiving and before returning. 
 
No public Masses:  See announcement above. 
 
Please consider continuing to make your Sunday offering while we are unable to attend mass due to COVID-
19.  Offerings can be made by mail or using the Online Giving Portal.  The Online Giving Portal is available as 
a link from the St. Mary Church website main page.  Simply click on the Online Giving button, and then click on 
the "Offering" button.  You will be given the opportunity to make a one-time or recurring gift.  When you have 
entered all the information, scroll down to the "Continue" button and click it.  You will be asked for credit card or 
bank information to complete the gift.  The Online Giving Portal is hosted and managed by Our Sunday Visitor.  
None of your gift information is stored or managed by St. Mary's Church.  If you wish to send your offering by 
mail, send your offering to the rectory (no cash please, checks only). 
St. Mary of the Assumption Church 
c/o Sacred Heart Church 
4045 FM 535 
Bastrop, TX 78602 
If you require assistance, send an email to books@stmarysp.church.  (James Page) 
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